Dear parents, carers and staff, 

On behalf of the Governing Board, we would like to welcome you back. As a board we had many changes last year to provide effective governance. 
This year our focus is on strengthening the knowledge within the board and working closely with parents and the school to ensure all pupils are receiving the best education and in the right environment. We are planning to attend events such as parent evenings, fayres, concerts and sports days, to give parents an opportunity to meet and speak with governors. So be sure to look out for us and say hello. Alongside this we would like to know what you would like to hear from us and how. Please get in contact with us via the email below.
We currently have two co-opted governor vacancies within the board and would greatly appreciate anyone with a background of financial management and/or strategic development/planning. If you, or someone you know would like to join the board please do get in touch. 
Thank you for your continued co-operation and support. 
Charmaine Smith and David Wolfson
Co-Chair of Governors
Barleyhurst Park Primary School
office@barleyhurstpark.com
